

Weekly Newsletter



Principal's Note

Dear All

Welcome to our penultimate newsletter of the year which really encapsulates the many positives of being a part of our academy. We are obviously delighted to have won the DALP Games for the third year in a row and I am extremely proud of the Head Student Team who went through a very rigorous process.

Please note that we close at 1.00pm on Friday 20 July for the summer.

Enjoy.

Mrs K D Hardy

2018 DALP Games

The sixth Annual DALP Games sporting showcase of the Diverse Academies, took place last week, and for the third consecutive year East Leake Academy won! This year the event was held at Walton Girls High School in Grantham. There were 450 students involved across all the DALP Academies. So proud of our students and the way they conducted themselves.

Well done to all concerned!





Ellie Fletcher & Xavier Salcedo

Head Boy, Head Girl & Deputies

Hustings, whereby the candidates presented their Manifestos to students and staff was delivered on Friday 6 July. The Elections for Head Boy and Head Girl and Deputies took place last week. The six Manifestos were displayed in the staff room for staff to vote and the ballot papers were delivered to all tutor groups for their votes too.

The results were announced on Wednesday and the details are featured for your information.

Thank you to everyone involved.

Sixth Form Faculty



Finlay Yates Deputy Head Boy



Adelaide Marshall Deputy Head Girl



Edward Johnson Head Boy



Marta Gomez Head Girl



Curtis Lovett Deputy Head Boy



Chloe Spence Deputy Head Girl

Cake sale in aid of CLIC Sergeant UK and Children with Cancer UK

Thank you so much to the wonderful and caring students who promoted, baked cakes, and helped out during our Charity Cake Sale on Thursday 12th July which raised £240 for two very special and deserving charities: CLIC Sergeant and Children with Cancer UK. To achieve this amount of money is amazing; we truly have some wonderful students who are always willing to go the extra mile. The two charities will be over the moon with the amount we have raised for them as a school.

Mrs Rolling



Duke of Edinburgh 2017/18

I am delighted to announce our students who took part in the Duke of Edinburgh Award scheme for Bronze, Silver and Gold have all successfully completed the programme for each award. I shall look forward to being presented with their Aims expedition presentations.

Thank you to all parents/carers who have dropped off and picked up students from various locations, in Nottinghamshire, Leicestershire and Derbyshire.

Thank you to parents and staff who have volunteered their time on the training, practice and final expeditions.

I shall look forward to the next Academic cohort.

Thank you, V Arnone-Youlton



GDPR

We are currently updating our records to comply with the new GDPR (General Data Protection Regulations) which came into force on 25th May. If you have not already done so, please update and sign your student's Data Collection Sheet as soon as you receive it and return it to the main office immediately. Please inform us of any additional changes to your child's details in writing, all changes and permissions must be signed for. Thank you to those that have already done so.

School blazers are optional at this time of the year, due to the hot weather.

KEY DATES

Performance Arts Awards Awards Evening School closes School re-opens

Village Show (140th)

- Monday 16 July
- Thursday 19 July
- Friday 20 July @ 1.00pm
- Tuesday 4 September (Sixth Form & Year 7)
- Wednesday 5 September (whole
- School is back)
- Saturday 8 September

Student Planners – September 2018

2018 student planners are now available to purchase on Scopay and they will be distributed at the beginning of the new school year to those who have paid for them.



Interski – Ski Trip 2020





ELA Ski Trip for February half term 2020 is open to students from Year 7 to Year 11 – letters can be collected from the Principal's office.

REMINDER

Please notify the Academy if your details have changed i.e., contact numbers and address *The Academy is not formally open to students until 8.00am.*Students need to be queued up outside their Tutor classroom by 8.40am, for a prompt 8.45am start.

